
Water Conservation Data for June 2009 
 

 

During June, the City of Woodland 

used 596,680,406 gallons of water, 

or 10,580 gallons per person. This 

amount was the lowest water use 

for the month of June in the last 4 

years.  The estimated monthly 

savings for June from city rebates 

and city leak repairs totaled 39,258 

gallons.  In addition, city staff 

responded to 9 water waste reports 

and distributed 26 various water 

conserving devices to Woodland 

residents.      


